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Deputy Martin Browne,
Constituency Office
Abbey Road
Thurles
Co. Tipperary
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PQ Number: to32r/24

Dept. Contact: ePQ Import (phone: ePQ Import, email: Peter-Heffernan@health.gov ie)

pe euestion: To ask the Minister for Health the plans in pla.e to address the impact the removal of the private
MRI scrnner at Tipperary University Hospital will have on public waiting lists; to pt'ovide details
of tlre number ofpeople waiting for MRJ scans at TUH and the length of tirne they have been waitj
on a three monthly basis; and ifhe will make a statement on the matter. -Martin Browne

Dear Deputy Browne,

The transfer of the Alliance Medical scanning service from Tipp UH to Thurles has not impacted
the Public OP MRI waiting list.
The Alliance Medical unit has been providing scans for GP MRI referrals for the last 16 months.

The Tipp UH HSE MRI scanning service has been operational Since Oct 2022.
Despiteiignificant staffing deficits, a Public OP MRI service has been managed and maintained.

You rs Sincerely

Tipp UH Radioloev MRI Public referral OP Waitins List
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69 46 12 weeks

Total Number of OP Referrals

waiting 115

All GP referrals for MRI are currently being facilitated by

Private sector providers under the DOH: GP Access to
(GPACD) SchemeGP referrals for MRI

Ms. Maria Bariy

Tipperary University Hospital, CIonmel, Co. Tipperary, E9e VY4o. Tel: o5z 6r77ooo.


